
   

  

Report Summer School 2019 Hotel Rhön Residence near Fulda 

 

This year's summer school took place together with the members of the also 

nanomedicine focussed SFBs1278 from Jena. In the week from June 24th to June 28th 

project managers and PhD students of both sides could exchange ideas in the Hotel 

Rhön near Fulda. 

The main program included exciting lectures by project managers and PhD students 

from the fields of chemistry, biology and medicine, with a focus on formulation, 

characterization and translation in nanomedicine. During the poster session, the PhD 

students used the opportunity to present their own research results and laid the 

foundations for interdisciplinary cooperation. Two workshops also provided interesting 

facts about "Scientific Publishing".  

In addition to professional exchange, they also got to know each other better at 

recreational activities. During a city trip to Fulda, participants were able to explore the 

surrounding area and get to know the cultural aspects of the city. On Thursday evening, 

the day ended with a barbecue on the hotel terrace. 

To sum up, both sides have benefited from this common week. Once again it became 

clear how essential close cooperation of the individual departments is for the progress 

of an interdisciplinary SFB and that we are on the right path with our research in the 

field of nanomedicine. 

 

 


